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Email: classicalpinetour@gmail.com

                                       www.classicalpinetour.com

                                       PO Box 42006 Auckland 1745

                                                  Newsletter
14/09/22
Dear friends of The CAT,
Thank you for those previous participants of The CAT who have indicated they wish to attend the inaugural North Island Tour in March 2023. 
There are a number of spots available to new entrants. Interested parties should familiarise themselves as to what the event is all about by going to www.classicalpinetour.com. The gallery is a great indicator of the quality of the event that is run by enthusiasts for enthusiasts of European classic cars. 
The plan is to hold the Classic Alpine Tour North Island in the odd numbered years and a date has been set for the North Island Tour. Starting Friday March 17th 2023 and finishing Monday March 20th 2023. The event route on this occasion will be in the central North Island consisting of approx 700kms over the 3 days. We gather on Friday evening and finish Monday afternoon. As usual the tour is revealed in its entirety at the Cocktail/Registration party on the Friday night with no doubt some more astute people reckoning they have the route all figured. Don't be surprised if you are a little misguided.  
If you wish to make application to enter the tour please submit your application now - the cut off is Oct 1st 2022.
The reason for all the urgency is due to accommodation being in short supply. On this occasion some of the hotels and food venues need prepayments well in advance

and from the event organiser rather than from you as individuals. Budgeting for the organisers is a bit of a nightmare but we think we have it covered as much as it can be this far in advance.
So this means the entry fee which is due on or before Nov 1st will cover one nights accommodation and most food costs including the cocktail party drinks. The entry fee is more than previous because you are prepaying for more. The application form spells out what is included in your entry fee AND what is NOT included.
The event will be run along the same lines as previous. Sports and GT, 2 door cars from Europe and the UK, years from the decades 50’s, 60’s and 70’s. Cars with original unique and innovative features get priority. 

We trust all is well with you all and the timing gives you ample time to sort any niggles with the car that might have been left unattended. We also hope this news is of interest that provides all of us with a special social occasion to look forward to. Getting our cars out for a decent tour is what they love and don’t you agree we ought to do it whilst we can.

Regards,
Paul  021 923 693
Barrie 021 909 441

Steve 021 922 814

